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Date Event Time/Place 

June 5, 2017 Officer’s Meeting 8:00 pm/Adm Conf Rm 
June 11, 2017 Pancake Breakfast 8:30 – 11:00 am 
June 12, 2017 Business Meeting 7:30 pm/Parish Hall 
June 24, 2017 Officer Installation/Pancake 

Breakfast 
8:30 am/Serra Hall 

July 3, 2017 Officer’s Meeting 8:00 pm/Adm Conf Rm 
July 9, 2017 Pancake Breakfast & Blood Drive 8:00 – 11:00 am 
July 10, 2017 Business Meeting 7:30 pm/Parish Hall 

 

This is the first of a bi-monthly newsletter that is meant to replace “The Knightline” Council 
5300 had been sending out for many years under the guidance of Bro. Joe Kovach, who has 
retired.  The purpose of this newsletter is to keep the membership, and our widows, up-to-date on 
upcoming events.  The newsletter will be distributed by e-mail to those that have  e-mail 
addresses and by regular mail to everybody else.  If you are receiving this by regular mail and 
you have an email address that you use on a regular basis, please send me this address so that we 
can eliminate the cost of postage and mail prep. 

 New Officers - At the business meeting held on May 8th the following is the slate of officers 
elected for the coming Columbian Year:    

Grand Knight – Mario Cervantes 

Deputy Grand Knight – Bob Marks 

Chancellor – Open Position 

Warden – Bill Fuhrer 

Advocate – Rich Scholl 
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Recorder – Frank Donohoe 

Financial Secretary – Vince Fillppello 

Treasurer – John Kestel 

Outside Guard – Jose Meza 

Inside Guard – Rafael Cardenas 

Trustee, 3 Year – Jack Turney 

Trustee, 2 Year – John Kirk 

Trustee, 1 Year – Jim Bradbury 

Installation of officers will be combined with Council 1684 at Serra Hall on June 24th.  Officers 
to be installed are requested to be there at 8:30 am so they can promptly start at 9:00 am.  The 
installation will be conducted by DD SK Ed Barrier.  A pancake breakfast will be offered after 
the installation.  Spouses, or a close relative, are encouraged to come and participate in the 
installation. 

Congratulations to Augusto Pravia on the completion of his 3rd Degree last month.  We look 
forward to working with him as a possible future officer, or project director.   

Future Fish Fries – Because of the enthusiasm that we received about having Fish Fries outside 
of the Lenten Season, I booked the Parish Hall and Kitchen for June 23rd.  But due to not having 
either of our “Executive Chefs” available for that date, I have canceled the event.  I’m thinking 
that we could have a Oktoberfest Fish Fry in October.  Stay tuned. 

Coke Booth - Chris Arnoult and Bob Marks are the co-chairs on this project and the required 
paperwork and deposits are being assembled.  As we get closer to the date of the event, 
volunteers will be solicited to help on one of the 4 hour shifts.  Please help to make this a success 
by calling either Chris (964-6324) or Bob (968-6008) to offer your help.  The Coke Booth is one 
of our major fund raising efforts and without your help the monies will simply dry up and not be 
available to distribute to the of the ministries of the Parish.  

Fiesta this year will be August 2nd through August 5th. 

Pancake Breakfast & Blood Drive – At the July 9th Pancake Breakfast we will be sponsoring a 
Blood Drive.  Like the last time, the “Blood Mobile” will be parked at the front of the Parish 
Hall and a free breakfast will be given to those that give blood.  In order to get the free breakfast 
you must finish the procedure prior to the 11:00 am cut-off time for serving.  It is not possible for 
us to serve longer as we need to clean the hall and kitchen prior to our scheduled 11:30 am 
departure time. 
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Please keep in your prayers the following: 

Fr. Lucio who is recovering from an auto accident 

Deacon Wayne Rascati 

SK Jack Turney’s son-in-law Brad Stephens 

Gloria Merrigan 

Sys Taylor 

For Fr. Lucio’s mother, Rosa 

SK Al Meckelborg 

Lucille Aubrey 

Camille Moynihan 

Christian Franzen, nephew of Deacon Wayne 

Terry Pugh, wife of SK Earl Pugh 

Nancy Herrara, widow of SK Pablo Herrera 

Sr. Teresa Meza, sister of SK Jose Meza 

SK Jose Meza’s wife, Maria 

Anita Pullens, sister-in-law of SK Feliz Sanchez 

SK Bruce Velasco 

Miquel Cabrera, father of Francisco Cabrera 

Manual Cabrera and his spouse, brother and sister-in-law of Francisco Cabrera 

Fr. Frank Colburn 
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Officer Contact Information: 

Function Name Telephone # E-Mail 
District Deputy Ed Barrier 805-351-9165 ebarrier@att.net 
Insurance Agent David Nordella 805-450-4393 david.nordella@KOFC.org 
    
Chaplain Fr. Lucio Juarez 805-967-5641 raphstgo@yahoo.com 
    
Grand Knight Mario Cervantes 805-308-1719 Ridencaresb7@gmail.com 
Deputy Grand 
Knight 

Bob Marks 805-968-6008 Marksr169@gmail.com 

Chancellor Open Position   
Recorder Frank Donohoe PGK 805-770-3325 fdonohoe@aol.com 
Treasurer John Kestel 805-967-7943 jkestel@gmail.com 
Advocate Rich Scholl PGK 805-683-8874 richardscholl@hotmail.com 
Warden Bill Fuhrer PGK 805-683-4236 fuhrerklnsk@verizon.net 
Inside Guard Raphael Cardenas 

PGK 
805-967-2309 ggcon51@cox.net 

Outside Guard Jose Meza 805-682-8637  
Financial Secretary Vince Fillippello 805-964-6303 filippello@cox.net 
Trustee – 1 Year Jim Bradbury PGK 805-698-5431 cowbou@cox.net 
Trustee – 2 Year John Kirk PGK 805-570-5908 jckirkjr@aol.com 
Trustee – 3 Year Jack Turney PGK 805-967-9473 jacknchrista@verizon.net 
    

 

Editor’s Note: 

This Newsletter is a work in progress and your comments are welcome. 

Jack Turney 

jacknchrista@verizon.net 

 

 


